
 

 

14 May 2024 
 
The Resident 
Canada Bay NSW 2046 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
 

Construction works notification: 
Maple Close Reserve Playground upgrade  

 
 
Council is pleased to share works will soon commence to refurbish the 
playground a Maple Close Reserve in Canada Bay. 
 
The project will see new double swings installed and will improve the quality 
and diversity of play for local residents. 
 
Construction is expected to commence by the end of May 2024 with 
completion planned by end of winter 2024, weather permitting. Works will be 
undertaken between 7am–5pm, Monday to Friday. 
 
A new and larger playspace is also currently under construction at nearby 
Charles Heath Reserve in Five Dock, with works expected to be completed in 
mid-2024. 
 
For more information about the works at Maple Close Reserve, please contact 
Council’s Landscape Architect, Yuelei Gu, on 9121 0205. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 
  



 

 


